
SERFF 7.35.7 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.35.7 was released to production on Thursday, January 24, 2019. The release contains a security 
enhancement and a code fix. 
 
 
 

Enhancements in SERFF 7.35.7 
 

Security Enhancement 
A security enhancement has been added to improve security around users’ login credentials. 

 
 

Fixes in SERFF 7.35.7 
 

Password Requirements and Language 
The password requirements and error messages are now consistent when resetting a password. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org if you have any questions about the release of 
SERFF 7.35.7. 


